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association of university and college employees 

March 19, 1982 

To: all people interested in day care at UBC so far, Cheryl Kensick, 
Wendy Lymer, Sheila Porter, Joyce Diggins, Ulrika Hilborn 

The next meeting will be Tuesday, March 30, 1982 at 11 :45 a.m. at 

the entrance to the Acute Care Hospital cafeteria. We are trying to put to-

gether a presentation for the President's Ad Hoc Committee on Child Care. 

Please bring your ideas and/or gripes or let me know so they can be considered. 

Yours truly, 

Caro 1 e., Cameron 
Union Organiser 
AUCE Local 1 

#202-6383 Memorial Road. University of British Columbia. Vancouver, B.C. VGT 1 W5 
Telephone: 224-2308 


